Harrisburg Men's Chorus
Finance Committee Annual Meeting Report
August 21, 2011
Here is a summary of the Finance Committee activities for last season and plans for the new season.
GALA planning and budget
We prepared budget for  GALA 2012. Steve Creps was appointed to be our GALA coordinator.  Procedures for distribution of GALA funds were proposed and approved by the full board. The chorus will pay full expenses for Director and accompanist. Chorus registration fee has been paid. Chorus will pay for 2 rehearsal sessions. Members will pay 75.00 toward registration. Chorus will pay the remainder farm show and Hershey. Persons who are not going to GALA can designate their shares for another member or place them into pool for board to distribute to members with financial needs. See GALA report for more information.
2011-12 Budget
Prepared annual budget. Approved by Board. Copy included in package.
Annual Campaign Fund Drive
Terry Karanen will again coordinate the fund drive. Mailing will go out to entire mailing list in September. Goal for 2011-12 is $10,000 in sponsorships. Mailing will also include season ticket information, Program advertising and fundraising information.
Program Advertising
Ad rates remain the same as last year. Goal is $4000. Program will be professionally printed this year. Drive will coincide with the Annual Sponsorship Fund Drive. Terry will coordinate contacts and Steve Creps will coordinate receipt of ads.
Season Tickets

Season tickets for 4 concerts will be $50.00. Includes Christmas Cabaret, February Concert, June 25th Anniversary Concert and Voices United. Information brochure has been printed and is included in packet. It will be mailed with annual campaign.

Board Give or Get Program
The board has set a challenge for board members to give or get $500 each toward the sponsorship drive for the coming year.
2011-12 Dues
Member Dues were raised to $100 for year or $10 monthly for 10 months. Scholarships are availalbe for members with needs, has had been done in the past. Ability to pay dues should never affect being able sing in the chorus.
